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Thank you for your letter of 24thﬁN66émber enclosing your

policy statement "On Making Peace in a Nuclear World".

I do not propose to comment on your statement. I should be
happy to meet a small delegation from the British Council of Churches
as soon as this can be arranged. Perhaps you could get in touch

with my office about the timing of this meeting.

Michael Heseltine

The Reverend Dr Philip Morgan








